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At this time, we are only able to offer the vaccine to folks currently staying at PSP on 2/17

If you are interested in the vaccine and move out before it is available, please connect

with the Clinic (612.332.4500 ext. 226) for other options

If you receive the 1st dose but move out before we can offer the 2nd dose, you can return

to PSP to receive it, or contact the Clinic to coordinated at another location (612.332.4500

ext. 226)

February 17
1-4pm 2nd Floor

 

The vaccine is free and will be available to all shelter guests and supportive
housing at PSP (18+) who want to be vaccinated.

 

Please wear a mask & plan for an hour to complete the process. This will include an

observation period with light snacks afterward. 

Registration forms will be available at the time of the event and info will remain private.

Results will be stored with MN public health Vaccine system, not PSP. 

 

 

 

Remember whether or not to get vaccinated is a personal matter. Whether or not to get

vaccinated is totally YOUR DECISION. There is NO REQUIREMENT that you or your family

be vaccinated. 

 

2nd Dose of the Vaccine 

3rd Week in March

 

What's in this update?
Moderna's COVID-19 Vaccine

New Drinking Fountain

Meals

Message From The Clinic

 

 Moderna's COVID-19 Vaccine- 1st Dose



Minnesota Governor Tim Walz has announced

New Drinking Fountain 

Thanks to the State of Minnesota and the Emergency Services

Program COVID-19 Response (ESP-CV) Funds, you will notice a change

around the shelter.  The current water fountains will be replaced by

Elkay hands-free water bottle filling stations. This will help reduce the

need to touch common areas in order to get your filtered water.

 

 

Note: The first water fountain to be replaced will be on the first floor

in the ice machine room, by the front desk.  As facilities receives other

stations; the lunch room, 2nd floor, and 3rd floor water fountains will

be replaced.

 

A HUGE Thank You is in order for the voices of guests, who have

asked if there was a way to give guests touch-free access to filtered

water.

Meals

PSP serves meals during the following times

Breakfast: 7:45-8:45

Lunch; 11:45-12:45

Dinner: 4:30-5:30

Due to COVID for the safety & health of staff and families, staff will be maintaining social distance

during meal delivery. Food will be placed on a cart for you to retrieve. 

You do have to be in your rooms during this time to receive a meal. Due to safety and health

concerns we are unable to leave meals in rooms.

Message from the Clinic

Clinic staff is currently limited, so please call first. If you have questions regarding COVID-19 or have

symptoms and would like to request a test. The clinic can now test for COVID-19. Please call either

of the numbers listed here. 

612.332-4500 ext.226 (please call first)

Mon, Tues, Wed • 9am – 4pm

Thurs, Fri • 9am – 12 noon 

After hours: Healthcare for the Homeless 612.348.5553 7am – 10pm daily 


